
 

Plymouth County Fair Board 

PO Box 1230 

Le Mars, Iowa  51031 
 
 
We wish to extend an invitation to you to join us at this year’s Plymouth County Fair July 24-July 28 2024 – THE 
BEST FIVE DAYS OF SUMMER .  Enclosed is a Plymouth County Fair Indoor Exhibit Space request form.  
Please note the times for set up and exhibition listed below in having an exhibit at our fair: 
 

SETUP … 7/23/2024 5:00 P.M. –    8:00 P.M. 
SETUP …  7/24/2024 8:00 A.M. – 1:00 P.M.      
EXHIBIT … 7/24/2024          1:30 P.M. – 10:00 P.M. 
EXHIBIT …  7/25/2024 1:30 P.M. – 10:00 P.M. 
EXHIBIT …  7/26/2024          1:30 P.M. – 10:00 P.M. 
EXHIBIT …  7/27/2024         11:00 A.M. – 10:00 P.M. 
EXHIBIT …  7/28/2024          1:00 P.M. –  7:00 P.M. 

  
We look forward to hearing from you soon as space is limited. We have always believed in giving the previous year’s 
exhibitors first chance to keep their same space, the Hall of 15 will be the exception this year due to the rearranging of 
booths.  Remember, we will need to be paid by the May 15th deadline-don’t assume that we are planning on you!!  
YOUR SPOT WILL BE FILLED BY THOSE ON OUR WAITING LIST.  If you are representing a company, make 
sure that your company has their payment to us before May 15th.   With an event this size we do need to reserve the right 
to make changes when necessary. We also need to respond to new requests so that they can plan their summer schedule. 
THIS WILL BE STRICTLY ENFORCED THIS YEAR. 
 
 Access to the buildings for unloading on Wednesday 7/24/2024 will be limited (especially the south doors GATE 3) 
as the fair is open to the public. Please plan to unload trailers etc. on Tuesday 7/23/2024 or by 1:00 p.m. 
Wednesday 7/24/2024. 
 
If you know of someone who may be interested, please refer them to our website plymouthcountyfair.org to download a 
blank form, or you can send me their contact information and I will forward one to them.  The PLYMOUTH COUNTY 
FAIR is one of the largest county fairs in the state.  It is an event that we take great pride in. The fair’s success can be 
attributed to the work of hundreds of volunteers, entertainers, and exhibitors like you. We hope you will be a part of a 
successful 2024 fair.  Visit our website at www.plymouthcountyfair.org for additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Inside Commercial Exhibits 



Gail	Schoenrock		
(712)	540-0246	
gailschoenrock@hotmail.com	 	
	


